
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

26th February 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your child has been chosen to take part in a ‘Sitting’ Volleyball Cup on Wednesday 14th March 

at Garons Park, leaving at 9.15am.  All children will need a packed lunch, if your child is entitled 

to Free School Meals and you would like the school to provide them with a packed lunch, please 

indicate on the reply slip.  We will be back at 1.30. 

 

The children will be wearing our special school kit but will need to have black plimsolls or 

trainers. 

 

They will be travelling in staff cars. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

‘Sitting’ Volleyball Cup                                          Please complete and return to the office 

 

 

Child’s Name: ...............................................................................     Class: .......................... 

 

I give permission for my child to attend a ‘Sitting’ Volleyball Cup on 14th March. 

 

My child is entitled to free school meals and I would like the school to provide 

a packed lunch. 

 

I am happy for my child to travel in staff cars.       

           

 

 

Signed: ....................................................................    Parent/Guardian Dated: ………………. 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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